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On May 16, 2017, Level 3 Telecom of Ohio, LLC (Level 3) filed an application to amend its 
access services tariff, PUCO No. 15. In this application, Level 3 is making minor textual changes 
such as updating the customer service toll-free number, the website link to its interstate tariff as 
well as the link for claims and disputes.  

The application is being filed pursuant to the Commission’s 12-922-TP-ORD Local Exchange 
Carrier-to-Carrier Rules, as codified in 4901:1-7-14 of the Ohio Administrative Code (O.A.C.). 
Absent full or partial suspension, applications to change carrier tariffs shall be filed as an ATA 
case and shall be subject to the thirty-day approval procedure set forth in rule 4901:1-6-05 of the 
O.A.C.  

The Staff reviewed all documents and exhibits filed with this application and has determined that 
the proposed application appears to satisfy the Commission’s requirements set forth in 4901:1-7-
14(B) of the Ohio Administrative Code. Staff recommends that this application be approved on 
June 15, 2017.  
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